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Combined General Meeting of May 23, 2018 
 

 

 
Strasbourg, France, May 23, 2018, 6:00 p.m. CET – Transgene’s shareholders held their Combined 
General Meeting (ordinary and extraordinary) today, chaired by Philippe Archinard, Chairman and CEO, 
to approve the company financial statements for the year ended December 31, 2017 and to vote on 
the other resolutions submitted to their approval. 
 
At the Combined General Meeting, the shareholders have voted the resolutions submitted, in 
accordance with the recommendations of the Board of Directors.  
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